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2020 surprised us all and we
are glad it's almost over so
that we can welcome a fresh
new start in 2021.  In
November, we had a real
treat with two clubs for our
students at Lincoln Street. 
 Ms. Dana fearlessly led our
innovative science Club and
Ms. Laura and Mr. Aaron led
the creative Drama and
Puppeteering Club!  We are
looking forward to adding
some new clubs to our bag
of tricks in the New Year. 
 Keep looking to our website
for updates as well as parent
engagement opportunities
as well. 
 

Dates to Remember:

December 4-DER Due
December 9-Family Code Night
December 18-Meal Giveaway
and DER Due
December 19 Through January
3-No School
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Social
Emotional
Learning

SEL is not just another thing we 
 HAVE to do.  It is woven into who we
are and what we do at LSS.  We
practice it because we care. We care
about relationships here.  We care
about  our people.  We care about
our community and want  everyone
to feel valued.  It's not easy, and  it
takes  real intentionality sometimes.  
Relationships are hard at times and
we KNOW that life is better when we
are in healthy relationship.  We have
also been focused on mindfulness
this year.  Mindfulness means
noticing what is happening as it is
happening.  Mindfulness is about
paying attention on purpose, with a
sense of kindness and curiosity.  Join
us as we connect, learn, and grow
together!

Are you teaching multiple kids at a
time?  Are you in need of 30 minutes
all to yourself?  Here are some tips
provided by previous parents: Set up
a rotation (Lexia, Spelling Work,
Teaching Time)- Introduce the work,
review some examples, then set a
time for your child to complete
independently, check in and help
after the timer goes off.  Please also
utilize our online curriculum
supports.  Programs that fill in
missing concepts, reading the
lessons aloud, or teaching a topic.
This may seem boring to your child,
but it gives you either a chance to
work one-on-one with each child or
allows you some much needed time
to yourself.  Laundry doesn't fold
itself and food doesn't cook itself. 
 Need additional ideas for your
particular situation?  Reach out!

Teacher Tip from
Ms. Christi








